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Attention
To Our Valued Client,

Over the past 20 years, PSN has provided industry-leading payment processing solutions for
both payers and billers. Historically, PSN has absorbed all price increases from the card
networks and other service providers without increasing prices. However, to continue to
improve our service, offer new features, and keep pace with evolving industry regulations and
escalating security threats, a modest price increase is necessary.

Beginning in January, we will be implementing a transaction fee price increase.
For payments made online:

ACH/check: $3.30

Credit or debit card: $3.30

Please call 877-885-7968 to make a payment by phone, online at www.cityofhorton.com, or
download the PSN Payments app.

Thank you,

The Team at Payment Service Network
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